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    This week’s awards go to …  

 

Primrose   Tino for excellent independent Maths 

Mohegan   Torsten and Evie for super singing and 

  dancing in there rehearsal for Nativity  

 

*Well done * 

What’s on Next Week 

Monday 5th   Mohegan Christmas Carol Assembly 

Tuesday 6th  Singing at Senior Citizen Lunch 

Wednesday 7th Christmas Lunch  

Thursday 8th Christmas Jumper Day  Please see 

   poster on newsletter.  

Friday 9th   Sports Coach  

   Guitar Lessons 

No Forest School  
Please note there will be no forest school next week.  
Please can children still come in PE kit as we will still 
have PE in the afternoon. 

Lights, Camel, Action 
Primrose and Year 3’s Nativity, ‘Lights, Camel, Action’ is 
taking place on Monday 12th December in the School 
Hall.  There will be 2 performances, one at 2pm and the 
other at 6pm.   
 
Parents of children in 
Primrose class and 
Year 3 children will 
have received an 
email from Mrs Dowk-
er with information on 
your child's costume 
 
 
Please can you ensure 
your children are prac-
tising their lines at 
home.  

Visions and Values 
Thank you to everyone who completed our visions 
and values questionnaire.  We collated the feed-
back and are now please to announce our new Vi-
sion for Coverack School is  
 

‘Where happy learners grow’  
 

And our new core values are  
 

Honesty 
Kindness 
Respect 

Determination 

SATS Week 

Please can parents in Year 6 please be aware that SATS 

are taking place 9th May until 12th May.   

Christmas Lunch  
Christmas Lunch is on  Wednesday next week.  If you 
have not ordered your child a school Christmas lunch 
can you please send them with a packed lunch.   
If your child is in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 please can you pay 
for your child's lunch on Parent Pay.  

Senior Citizen Christmas Lunch 
On Tuesday the whole school will be 
singing for the Senior Citizen Christmas 
Lunch.    

Mohegan Class 
Please can children in Mohegan 
Class wear a Christmas Jumper of 
Christmas Accessory for the Carol 
Assembly on Monday. 

Mohegan Christmas Carol Assembly  
On Monday 5th December at 2:45pm we would like to 
invite the parents/carers of Mohegan Class into School 
for a Christmas Carol Assembly. The children will sing 
some of the Christmas songs 
that they have been learning 
and then we would like to in-
vite you to share a mince pie 
and a cup of tea or coffee with 
us.  
We look forward to seeing 
you.  

http://www.coverack.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:head@st-keverne.cornwall.sch.uk


Please can we politely remind you that if you 

have any queries or concerns that they are 

emailed to secretary@coverack.cornwall.sch.uk  

or head@st-keverne.cornwall.sch.uk between 

8.30 am & 5pm only (Mon-Fri)  

Or you phone the school between 8.45am & 

3.30pm only (Mon to Fri). The office is not 

manned on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons, 

but the telephone will be checked at the end of 

the day. 

Mrs Woodhouse will be in School on Wednes-

day afternoon 

 Coverack Christmas Tree Night, Saturday 
10th December from 6:30pm. 

  
Children meet outside The Lambeage Hall for a Lan-
tern Procession 6:15pm for 6:30 (not before 6pm!) 
Lanterns are provided but please bring one if you 
have one. (Artificial tealights only please, which can 
be borrowed on the night) 
All children to be accompanied by a responsible 
adult and remain the responsibility of that adult 
throughout the evening. 
  
Lantern Procession to the stage, Coverack School 
Children perform a few Christmas songs and carols. 
Santa will visit with a gift for every child. 
Hot food and drinks available. This is a community 
fund raising event for Coverack’s beautiful Christmas 
Lights – please support if you can. 

Dates for the Diary  
10th December—Coverack Christmas Lights 
switch on  
12th December—Nativity  
13th December—Hall for Cornwall Visit 
16th December—Last day of Term 
3rd January— INSET Day—
School Closed 
4th January—First day of Spring 
Term 
 

mailto:secretary@..........or


Coverack School  

Thursday 8th December  

Please wear a Christmas Jumper 

If you do not have a Christmas Jumper 

please do not go out and buy one just for 

our Christmas Jumper day. 

You could always decorate a jumper with 

baubles or tinsel! 


